MONSANTO CHEMICAL COMPANY

ORGANTIC CHEMICALS DIVISION
ST. Louvlis, MiSsSOURI 4

March 17, 1944

University of Kansas
Department of Physical Education

Lawrence, Kansas

Gentlemen: * Mr. Forrest C. Allen

Thank you for your letter of March 14, guestioning shipping
date of your order POV-2489 for 100 1lbs. of Chlorine.

The only orders we have received from you this year were
No. 39738 for 150 1lbs. and No. POV-2987 for the same
guantity. dlhese cylinders were shipped on January 31,
and February 17, respectively.

Since no record can be found of your order POV-24&9, we
suggest yvou send us a duplicate. We assure you that the
Chlorine will be shipped immediately upon receipt of this
order. It is unfortunate indeed that this problem arose,
but we shall do everything in our power to exXpedite ship-
ment.

Cordially yours

~1 C 2

Pat Costello
pe Acids & Heavy Chemicals Dept.




